
Should churches close for
COVID-19? 

Church and other faith-based organization

services that draw 100 or more visitors are

currently banned in North Carolina. All

organizations are strongly encouraged to

consider alternatives to mass gatherings to

support their congregations’ social and

spiritual well-being. Consider options like

connecting by phone, online video

streaming, and using other technologies

that support social distancing.
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